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Long Island is frequently impacted by coastal storms 
that include tropical systems such as hurricanes. The 
year 2018 marked six years since Superstorm Sandy 
and was the 80th anniversary of the 1938 Hurricane 
here. Although these storms occurred nearly 75 years 
apart, both resulted in the destruction of thousands 
of homes, loss of life, and hundreds of millions of 
dollars in damages. 
 
By partnering with hurricane experts to discuss these 
events and advances in responding to such storms, 
New York Sea Grant (NYSG) is reminding Long 
Islanders that they must always be prepared since 
we never know when the next “big one” will hit.

In 2018, NYSG collaborated with the National Weather 
Service (NWS) and other emergency experts to host 
two workshops in local communities. Various 
organizations presented on hurricane-related 
topics, such as forecasting, preparedness, impacts, 
and response to the public audiences. 

Addtionally, representatives of the Society for the 
Prevention of Cruelty to Animals informed attendees 
how to evacuate pets, and Federal Emergency 
Management Agency staff conducted a hands-on 
activity that put attendees in a landfalling hurricane 
scenario to identify specific steps they can take to 
ensure the safety of themselves and others.

By invitation, NYSG participated in the 2018 Long 
Island Hurricane Symposium at Hofstra University. 
The interdisciplinary event commemorated the 80th 
anniversary of the 1938 “Long Island Express” 
Hurricane, assessed current hurricane science, and 
addressed future resilience opportunities. 

Through these workshop and educational outreach 
events, NYSG provided hurricane-related information 
and resources to more than 70 community members 
from across Long Island. Additionally, NYSG 
strengthened its relationships with the NWS and 
universities as well as federal, state, and local 
government emergency organizations.

Hurricanes: 
Forecasting, Communication, Response & Preparedness

NYSG hurricane-related programming is steadily 
increasing stakeholder awareness and equipping 
their efforts to build resiliency against future 
hurricane hazards. 

Partners: 
•  Federal Emergency Management Agency
•  Hofstra University
•  Nassau County Office of Emergency Management
•  National Weather Service
•  Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals 
•  Suffolk County Department of Fire Rescue 
   and Emergency Services
•  Village of Quogue Emergency Management

Although Superstorm Sandy hit Long Island hard in 2012, 
most businesses have rebounded. Above, NYSG Coastal Processes 

& Hazards Specialist Kathleen Fallon welcomes the audience 
at a hurricane information workshop. Photo: Ryan Strother


